St. Anthony Park Community Council/District 12 P.O. Box 8124 Saint Paul, MN 55108



Dept. of Safety and Inspections 375 Jackson Street Suite 220 Saint Paul, MN 55101

August 16, 2022

To Whom It May Concern,

The St. Anthony Park Community Council voted unanimously at the August 11, 2022 Board of Directors meeting to approve Urban Growler Brewing Company's request for a 45-day waiver for the hearing on the 128 ounces of beer to go.

Urban Growler has been a positive addition to the neighborhood that has made South St. Anthony Park a better place.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Murray, Executive Director kathryn@sapcc.org | 651-649-5992

Kathryn Munay

www.sapcc.org

cc: Jill Pavlak and Deb Loch, Urban Growler Brewing Company